
   North Eastern District Veteran Golfers Association 

       

14th September 2021. 

To all entrants in this year’s Australian Veteran Golfers Union Championships 

I am writing to you with the sad news that due to the existing state restrictions 

and border closures, both the Victorian, and the Australian Executive of your 

Veterans Association has had to take the decision to cancel this year’s event. 

Having already deferred last year’s event for a year due to the then Covid 

restrictions, we would never have thought at the time, we would still be 

dealing with the same and somewhat worse situation this year. 

The Victorian Association and Organizing Committee at the North East Victoria 

Vets would like to thank the Black Bull GC and the Yarrawonga Mulwala Golf 

Resort for sticking with us over the last two years. Their services to all our 

members in arranging and promoting the event, accepting and processing 

entries and now the refunds has put a financial burden on their office staff at  a 

time when they were also coping with the closures of their golf courses due to 

Covid.   

Refunds of deposits and entry fees will commence shortly.   

It has been approved by the NEDVGA that we apply a cancellation admin fee of 

$25.00 per entry.  This is half the cancellation fee that was allowed for in the 

terms and conditions for this year’s event and both parties believe that in the 

circumstances this is fair and reasonable contribution towards the expenses 

incurred over the last two years and cancellation costs.  

The organisers will contact all entrants to facilitate their refund. 

On a brighter note, the website for next year’s Championships 

(avguchampionship2022.com.au) in Mandurah WA is operational and entries are being 

taken.   

Yours Sincerely 

Robert Taylor NEDVGA 

https://avguchampionship2022.com.au/


 

 


